
Innovative Care Comments 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) submitted an Application for State Innovations 

Model (SIM) Design Grant to the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) on July 18, 2014. As 

of December 16, 2014 the DHCFP is pleased to announce that the State of Nevada has been awarded 

the State Innovative Model (SIM) Grant in the amount of $2,000,000. The DHCFP is soliciting comment 

from Stakeholders regarding Innovative Care Models. Stakeholders are encouraged to provide 

comment. If you wish to provide comment or participate in stakeholder meetings, please complete this 

form and submit it to rates@dhcfp.nv.gov.  

Name: 

Title: 

Organization: 

Phone Number: 

Email Address:  

Would you like to receive future correspondence regarding the DHCFP SIM grant project? 

 Yes    No 

Please complete the fields below to provide an overview of the Innovative Care Model 

Innovative Care Model Idea: 

 

 
What population(s) would be impacted? 

 

 
What service area(s) would be impacted? 

 

 
How would delivery of care be accomplished? 

 

 
What are the areas of risk? 

 

 
How would the impact of the Innovative Care Model be measured? 
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